
 

 

 
23rd March 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

EARLY CLOSURE – MONDAY 29TH MARCH 2021 
NON-UNIFORM DAY – MONDAY 29TH MARCH 2021 

 
I am writing to inform you that the school will be closing to students from 12.30pm on Monday 29th 
March 2021 in order to facilitate the marking of our additional mock examinations which are taking 
place.   Students are expected to complete their PHSE lesson virtually at home.  School will re-open 
at the usual time of 8.35am the next day.      
 
Also, as part of our Lent charity collections, Monday 29th March will be a non-uniform day for 
students.   In order to participate in this, there will be a charge of £2.00 per student.   Collection 
boxes will be sent around the classrooms during the day, if your child would like to participate please 
provide the donation.   The agreed charities are the Hackney Foodbank, Catholic Children’s Society, 
CARITAS Westminster, Saint Vincent de Paul Society and CAFOD. 
 
For “World Book Day” books were distributed to students last week. These books were 
recommended for free distribution by the “World Book Day” programme.  I am told that there was 
an offensive word in each of the books for the different year groups. I can only apologise.    
 
Lastly, a reminder that the school closes for the Easter holidays on Thursday 1st April 2021 at the 
normal time and we return to school on Monday 19th April 2021 at 8.35am. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 
 


